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PORTLAND DISTRICT MOTOR SPORTS CLUB INC.

P.O. BOX 72, PORTLAND 2847 FEBSESIESZeN

President, Ray Blackley PH/FAX 02 63 590 518
Secratary, Sue Healey PH 0419 266 204 Email scheadcy@bigpundicum

Department Assessment System,
Approvals, Planning and Infrastructure

Attention: Manager Mining Projects

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2000

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of Portland District Motor Sports Club members we would like to make a submission
for the proposed mining application for Invincible Mine & Cullen Valley Mine.

Due to the closure of these mines in the past 12 months our club/ Track has been struggling to get
people to attend our speedway at Cullen Bullen Raceway, Farley St Cullen Bullen.

We have noticed that car numbers and spectators are down on the previous year, due to
unemployment and workers recently been retrenchment from the mines in our local community
and people just have no money to attend. Our club has been operating since 1985 and the
raceway has been opened since 1991,

If these mines do not get the go ahead we believe that our club/track will be forced to close in the
near future as these mines support us in sponsorship and support our local community with
employment.

Yours in Motor Sport,

Sue Healey

Secretary





